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Insurance Coverage for Construction Defect Claims Made
Simple

John R. Ewell co-authored the article, “Insurance Coverage for Construction Defect Claims Made
Simple” for the American Bar Association (ABA) Spring 2023 edition of The Brief magazine. The
article provides an understanding of insurance coverage for construction defects by breaking the
issues into smaller components.

To read the full article, click here.
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